
1

Smith Holly

From: Eva Eagle <eva.eagle@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 11:13 AM

To: Smith Holly

Subject: Yes =

To the House Committee on Energy and Environment: 
 
I urge you in the strongest possible terms to vote for HB2711.   
 
Given the impact of fracking on land stability in Oklahoma and also the changing energy market, we ought to prevent any 
fracking in Oregon until we know it is truly necessary and also safe.  Yes, there will be industry opposition to a moratorium, but 
Oregonians are counting on the legislature to protect our health and safety.  Please continue your support of the moratorium. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eva Eagle 


